From: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 8:40 AM

To: Barry, William D <William.D.Barry@wv.gov>

Cc: Kilpatrick, Robert P <Robert.P.Kilpatrick@wv.gov>; Melton, Gregory L <Gregory.L.Melton@wyv.gov>;
Whittaker, Frank M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov>; Totten, Mark L <Mark.L.Totten@wv.gov>

Subject: RE: EPO

Thanks, Bill. Your emergency is approved. Please follow emergency purchasing guidelines as found in
the Purchasing Handbook and follow up with documentation for award within 30 days.

Regards,
Mike

From: Barry, William D <William.D.Barry@wv.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 9:56 PM

To: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing <William.M.Sheets@wv.gov>

Cc: Kilpatrick, Robert P <Robert.P.Kilpatrick@wv.gov>; Melton, Gregory L <Gregory.L.Melton@wv.gov>
Subject: EPO

Mike we have what we believe to be a broken chilled water line just west of building 5. We'll need to
excavate to find the line and repair it. The last one we did that was similar was under $20k. This affects
the cooling in all of Bldg. 5, most likely temps will get unbearable tomorrow if we can’t fix it tonight. Bill

Sent from my iPhone



